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Team McChord,   
The winter holidays are fast approaching, and for many of us that means a chance to relax, visit 
with friends and family, and enjoy some much-deserved time off.  As you’re enjoying your break 
this holiday season, I urge you to celebrate safely. 

Unfortunately, each year during the holidays we tend to see an increase in Airmen DUIs and 
alcohol related incidents.   So as you’re enjoying the festivities this season, remember to 
continue to make good decisions, just as you have been doing all year long. 

If you’re of age and you plan on having some drinks, please have a detailed plan for how you’re 
going to get home…and have a back-up plan as well.  After you’ve already begun drinking is not 
the time to start making those plans, so please plan ahead! 

There is absolutely no reason someone should need to get behind the wheel of a car after they’ve 
been drinking.  If you are in the local area, Airmen Against Drunk Driving is a great resource to 
get you and your vehicle home safely in the event your initial plans fall through.  There are also 
taxis and plenty of other commercial options available to get you home safely.  If you’re stuck, call 
a friend, spouse, supervisor, or neighbor.  But whatever you do, please don’t get behind the 
wheel if you’ve been drinking! 

Please keep these thoughts in mind as you celebrate the holidays this year, and I wish you all 
safe and happy holidays! 
 

 

Airmen Against Drunk Driving (AADD) 
Please, don’t let a night 
out with friends and 
family end in tragedy.  
Come up with a plan to 
get home before you 
start drinking.  If your 
plan fails, remember that 

Airmen Against Drunk Driving is just a 
phone call away.  Call (253) 982-2233 to 
learn more. 

 
Leonard J. Kosinski, Col, USAF 
Commander 

www.mcchord.af.mil 
www.facebook.com/62ndairliftwingcommander 

   
 

On the Horizon… 
AMC Family Day [24 Dec] 
 
Christmas [25 Dec] 
Federal Holiday 
 
New Year’s Day [1 Jan] 
Federal Holiday 
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